PUBLIC NOTIFICATION FOR MEYERSVILLE ISD ON TCEQ
COMPLIANCE

LEAD AND COPPER MONITORING

The Meyersville Independent School District water system PWS ID
0620011 violated the monitoring and reporting requirements set by
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30,
Section 290, Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to
monitor for Lead and Copper and report the results of that monitoring
to the TCEQ. During January 1, 2012 through December 31, 2014, we
did not complete all monitoring and/or reporting for lead and copper,
and therefore TECQ cannot be sure of the safety of the drinking water
during that time.

We are working to correct the problem. Meyersville ISD subsequently
contracted with a Class “D” Water Operator to correct this violation
during the next required testing period set by TECQ and will therefore
negate any future testing and reporting violations.

This notice has been posted on the school district’s website at
www.meversvilleisd.org and on the window of the school cafeteria.

If you have questions regarding this matter, you may contact Kelly
Dunn, Superintendent, at 361-275-3639.

Posted/Delivered on: December 18%, 2014



